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Per Widerström to leave Catena Media's board of 
directors  
Catena Media non-executive director Per Widerström is to step down from the board of directors after 
taking up a new role as CEO of 888 Holdings. 

Widerström, who was elected to the board in May 2019, leaves Catena Media’s board with immediate 
effect. 

Göran Blomberg, Chairman of the Board of Directors, said: “Per's extensive experience and in-depth 
industry knowledge have greatly benefited the board's work and the strategic direction of Catena Media. 
On behalf of all stakeholders, we express gratitude for his contributions and wish him every success 
in his new role.” 

The board of directors will continue with six members until the 2024 annual general meeting. 

 
 
Contact details for further information: 
Investor Relations  
Email: ir@catenamedia.com  
 
Göran Blomberg, Chairman of the Board of Directors, Catena Media plc 
Email: goran.blomberg@catenamedia.com 
 
The information was submitted for publication by the contact persons above on 7 August 2023 at 
08:00 CEST. 
 
About Catena Media 
Catena Media is a global leader in generating high-value leads for operators of online casino and sports 
betting platforms. The group’s large portfolio of web-based affiliation brands guides users to customer 
websites and enriches the experience of players worldwide. Headquartered in Malta, the group employs 
over 350 people across the globe. The share (CTM) is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap. For further 
information see catenamedia.com. 
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